					







				[image: ]


	
Newsletter
16th June 2023










			[image: ]




			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Pharmacy Owners: we need your thoughts; Pharmacies set record with 5 million flu vaccinations; Free prescription charges for over 60s continue; Urgent price concessions update.







		




			Pharmacy Owners: Input into our July Committee Meeting
The Community Pharmacy England Committee will have a full meeting in July and we are seeking input from all pharmacy owners ahead of that.

Our Negotiating Team is currently working hard through the negotiations on the Primary Care Access Plan to make the most of the £645m investment of new money for the community pharmacy sector. The progress of these negotiations will be a key focus for our July Committee Meeting, as will our ongoing work to make the wider case for more investment in the sector, and we are keen for all pharmacy owners (our members) to have the chance to directly input into those discussions.

We are seeking views via a short poll which you can see here: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QK3G8NF

This will be the first time that the Community Pharmacy England Committee has sought views in this way ahead of a Committee Meeting and we will have a discussion on the poll results at the meeting before reporting back to the sector afterwards.









		Read more 






		






			New pharmacy record: over 5 million flu vaccinations administered
Pharmacy owners and their teams have yet again achieved a new milestone in delivering public health services, having administered over 5 million flu vaccinations through the national Flu Vaccination Service.

Commenting on the end-of-season figures, Alastair Buxton, Director of NHS Services, Community Pharmacy England said:

“Given the significant financial and workforce pressures that our members continue to face, this year on year growth is a fantastic achievement and a testament to their hard work and dedication.”

Read more









		




			Prescription charges remain free for those aged 60 and over
The UK Government has confirmed that individuals aged 60 and above will remain exempt from NHS prescription charges, in response to a public consultation that suggested raising the exemption threshold to the state pension age of 66. Additionally, those under 16 or between 17 and 18 and in full-time education will continue to be exempt from prescription charges. 

While this outcome is positive news, Community Pharmacy England still supports the removal of all NHS prescription charges, as it places pharmacies in an impossible position and does not benefit them financially.

Read more







		




			[image: ]







		




		[image: ]




		







									[image: Twitter]









				[image: Facebook]









				[image: LinkedIn]









				[image: Website]






















			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC). 
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URGENT PRICE CONCESSION UPDATE

Unfortunately there was a transcribing error and the price

concession for Brinzolamide 10mg/ml eye drops (5) is £4.48
for June 2023. We have updated our website accordingly.
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